
Dear 7BSu Students,  
 

Welcome to Sunday’s Level 7 PREP!!  My name is Mrs. Randall and I will be 

your teacher this year.   I am looking forward to meeting you and getting to 

know all of you this year.  Our first class will be on September 15. 
 

I will let you know a little about me before we get started.  I am a 

teacher.   I teach Literacy at the Middle School level.  Last year I also 

taught Level 7 in PREP and have taught or assisted in PREP Levels 1, 5 and 7 

in prior years.   This will be my 9th year volunteering in PREP.  I live with my 

husband and our three children: Molly (17), Annabelle (14) and Jackson 

(12).  We have a boxer puppy named Leo.   We love going to the beach and 

spending time outside swimming.   
 

Mrs. Russell is working on finding an assistant to help us in class.  If you 

know of anyone who is interested, please let her know! 
 

This year is a very exciting year for you as you are about to receive the Holy 

Spirit and all of the glorious gifts of the Holy Spirit.  We will be focusing on 

our works of service as well as preparing for the sacrament of 

Confirmation.  We will be looking at what it means to be a full member of the 

Catholic Church.  Our book, “Chosen”, from Ascension Press, will help us get a 

better understanding of our faith so that we can grow closer to Jesus. 
 

I will continue to pray for you as you prepare to become fully initiated in the 

Catholic Church through the sacrament of Confirmation.  
 

I look forward to meeting you in a couple of weeks! 
 

God Bless,  
 

Mrs. Randall 


